CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

Attorney Perry Novotny
7 Abba Hillel Street

Ramat Gan, Israel

Re: Letter of Appreciation - Consulate General Recognized Institution Status

Dear Mr. Novotny,

I wish to personally thank you for your hard work to obtain approval for the Consulate General to be classified as a 'Recognized Institution' under the Ministry of Public Security, Firearms Division.

Your vision and in-depth knowledge of firearms laws, regulations and policy were extremely important in helping us achieve this important goal. Thanks to your efforts, the Consulate General will have a more secure workplace and the lives of our American and local staff will be better protected.

We look forward to working with you in the future and continuing our productive partnership.

Sincerely,

Robert F. Grech

Regional Security Officer